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Hardee County, Fla. – The Florida Department of Health in Hardee County (DOH-
Hardee) is issuing a mosquito-borne illness alert following confirmation of multiple 
human dengue fever cases. Additional cases are under investigation. DOH-Hardee is 
working with state and local officials to perform mosquito surveillance and mosquito 
control measures, including spraying with backpacks, trucks, and airplanes in and 
around neighborhoods.  
 
Dengue is a viral infection that spreads from mosquitos to people. Dengue fever 
symptoms usually lasts 4 to 7 days. The disease is often diagnosed incorrectly because 
the symptoms are similar to influenza and other viruses. More severe forms of dengue 
are rare, but possible. Pregnant women should take precautions in mosquito prevention 
efforts as dengue can pass to the baby during pregnancy or around the time of birth. 
Additional information regarding dengue fever can be found here. 
 
DOH-Hardee advises residents to remain diligent in their personal mosquito protection 
efforts by remembering to “Drain and Cover.” 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.floridahealth.gov/diseases-and-conditions/dengue/index.html
https://www.floridahealth.gov/diseases-and-conditions/dengue/index.html


 



 
 
 
 
The Florida Department of Health continues to conduct statewide surveillance for 
mosquito-borne illnesses, including West Nile virus infections, Eastern equine 
encephalitis, St. Louis encephalitis, malaria, chikungunya, and dengue.  
 
For more information, please visit the Florida Department of Health’s website or call 
DOH-Hardee at 863-773-4161. 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works 
to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated 
state, county and community efforts. 
 
Follow us on Twitter at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the 
Florida Department of Health please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov. 
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